Dear Sir

I'm sending in a submission for compensation for the time spent away from my family in a boys home. I was treated with contempt as if i was dirt under their feet.

I have heard about this redress scheme but not too sure about it.

Yes I would like to be compensated for the disrespect that was given to me and others that have gone through the same experience.

Yes we are all children of Australia and should be respected as such

I am currently working on getting my files from the agency now called Docs. It was the Child welfare back in those days when a lot of children was taken away from their families and placed in orphanages and boys and girls homes

Les Doyle